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Manager's Introduction

Welcome to the latest edition of our newsletter! The beginning of 2025 has been
lively and bustling as we participate in the exciting events that accompany this time
of year. Join us as we share some highlights from the past few months...

Also, if you know someone who would like to receive our email newsletters/updates
just let us know, or forward them the newsletter sign up link below:

Newsletter Sign-Up

Best wishes,

Tabatha Jacome
Home Manager
 

Christmas and New Year

Our Christmas trees and decorations went up and brought a festive feel to the home.
We had a visit from the local Nursery School children who enjoyed some crafts and
Christmas songs with the residents.

Some of our residents enjoyed a great afternoon out at the pantomime ‘Jack and the
Beanstalk’. They loved the show and took part clapping and shouting, even enjoying
an ice cream at the interval too.

We celebrated Christmas and New Year with traditional dinners, plenty of drinks to
toast and of course, a piper. 

Celebration Time!

We celebrated our first birthday and the opening of the Home by Deputy Lord
Provost Dave Dempsey.
 
Some of the residents helped decorate the home with banners and balloons.

Friends, family and colleagues attended to help us celebrate the day. Dean the piper
played while the residents came outside and once the ribbon was cut he entertained
everyone upstairs in the café and celebration room. There was an amazing buffet
and plenty of prosecco too!

Tabatha, the Home Manager, presented flowers to Joan who was our first resident
when we originally opened one year ago.

Theraponies

We welcomed Theraponies Willow and Diesel from Happy Hoofbeats to our home.
The two little ponies were a big hit with our residents. They were very well behaved
and enjoyed lots of cuddles and hugs.

We thought this would be a lovely experience for our residents especially for those
who find it harder to take part in other activities. It was lovely for both the staff and
residents to interact with the ponies and it brought back memories of childhood pets
and riding lessons.

Activities and Entertainment

A local entertainer was invited along and entertained us all with singing, music and a
quiz. The music was mainly from the 50’s and 60’s and the residents had a great
time singing along to the tunes. Some of the residents and staff even had a dance. It
brough back memories of dance hall days and nights out and was a great way to
bring everyone together.

Our football fans got together in the Cinema (all be it on different sides of the room!)
to watch the Old Firm match with a beer and snacks. There was good natured rivalry
and banter and thankfully no fights!

We had fun with crafts too, making Christmas elves and flower arranging for the
dining tables.

Social Media

Make sure to check out the Dalgety Bay Care Home Facebook Page.
 

Don't Forget To 'Like' Us!
 

Leave A Review

We would be very grateful if you could spare a few minutes to write a review for us:
 

Carehome.co.uk Reviews
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